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To:  Members of the Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica 

Subject:  IHO Hydrographic Commission on Antarctica, ICCWG 19/05 – Maxwell Bay 

 

Dear Members, 

1. Background: With reference to the new requirements discussed at HCA19 please find attached the 

final scheme design relating to Maxwell May, (action HCA19 ICCWG 19/05 refers).   

2. The ICCWG action list and report can be found on the HCA19 page here: https://iho.int/en/hca19-2024 

3. Scheme Details: The final scheme design is shown in the images below: 

  

4. Recommendation: To ensure data consistency member states producing national products in this area 

are strongly encouraged to adopt the revised chart by becoming a ‘printer’ of the INT chart. 

5. Information Only: The outline scheme was agreed at HCA19 and thus no decision is required. 

6. Supporting Information: A PowerPoint slide deck documenting the rationale for the final design is 

available via a temporary download link provided in the accompanying email. 

 

   

 

Best regards 

Lee Truscott 

IHO HCA Region M Coordinator 

HCA Integrated Chart Coordination WG 
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